Minutes of the
FINANCE COMMITTEE MEEETING
June 4, 2019
6:30 p.m.

Present: Darryl Williams, Paul Fisher, Betsy Rider, Diane Brzozowski, Sean Barry

The budget for FY’20 was reviewed and approved by the Finance Committee,
as amended.

A motion was passed to transfer $3972 from the Treasurer’s Expense line to
the Collector’s expense line for FY '19 in order to purchase VADAR Tax Title
software.

Paul Fisher was reelected to serve as liaison to the Capital Purchase Review
Committee.

The All-Town Meeting to approve the budget for FY’20 is scheduled for
Tuesday, June 25, 2019. The Finance Committee will meet that evening at
6:00 p.m.

Another Finance Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at
6:30 p.m. to review the water/sewer finances, end-of-year transfers, and loan
payments for the upcoming years in order to determine if any additional
money will be made available due to loans being paid off.

Submitted by Betsy Rider
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